Dear Government

If Greenland doesn't want to close itself off, you shouldn't drive this unique project up against the wall!
Rare earths are very important, also for a climate-neutral world. And if Greenland has almost as large a
deposit (around 2.6 million tons) as China (around 2.8 million tons), then this would open up many
strategic options!

Greenland Minerals' environmental studies are very good, but there is nothing in life without risk. If
Greenland finally wants to have a chance internationally, this project must not fail this time. With all due
respect for individual reindeer herders or the fishery, here lies a very important, economic addition to the
long-established branches of the economy!

Get up to speed and be a little brave. Surely it cannot be that such well-prepared projects run into the
sand or are unnecessarily prolonged. Corona is probably just an "excuse". With the necessary safety
measures, you can inform and move forward at any time and anywhere (keep your distance and wear a
mask)! If I were you, I would wave the project through as quickly as possible and, above all, invest in the
project or the company yourself; with as high a share as possible so that no other country can exercise a
supremacy here. The market capitalization of Greenland Minerals is currently so small that the state of
Greenland - possibly together with Denmark - could even easily acquire a majority. In my opinion, this
would be very clever, because it would not allow the USA, China or anyone else to exert too much
influence. And Greenland could also allow its own population to participate in this way.

Everything is possible, only the ban on the mine project would be absolute nonsense!

With best regards
Marco Zimmermann, Specialist of Rare Earth and Technology



